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TOWN OF SHERMAN 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

JUNE 11, 2020 
 

Chase Potter, Chairman for the Town of Sherman, called the June 11, 2020 Board of 
Review to order at 2:00 p.m. at the Sherman Town Hall.  Ashley noted those present 
were Amanda Klosterman, Chase Potter, Kelley Krause, and Paul Heifner.  Ashley stated 
a quorum was present and Assessor Jerome Prochnow arrived later at 2:20pm.  Chase 
stated that Board of Review had been properly noticed and published.  Paul nominated 
Amanda Klosterman for Board of Review Chairperson, motion 2nd by Chase. Motion 
passed with Chase, Paul, and Kelley in favor, Amanda opposed.  Kelley nominated Paul 
Heifner as Vice-Chair, Amanda 2nd.  Motion passed. 
 
Amanda thanked everyone for coming and verified some ‘house cleaning’ items.  
Amanda noted Chase Potter, Amanda Klosterman, and Paul Heiner completed the BOR 
training with filed affidavits to the Department of Revenue in 2019 and the training is 
valid for 2 years. 
 
Amanda verified the Town of Sherman Ordinance for Confidentiality was duly made and 
signed on April 19, 2000. 
 
Amanda noted there were no new 2020 BOR Wisconsin laws to review. 
 
Board verified there would not be any phone testimonies. 
 
Amanda confirmed that Assessor Pete Prochnow had filed a report of assessed values for 
the Board to consider.  Board members reviewed the report page by page and checked the 
document for any errors/omissions/corrections.   
 
At 3:50pm Amanda noted there were no corrections/omissions/errors to be made, and the 
any open book changes were already filed.  
 
Amanda stated it was currently 3:55pm and the Board of Review for the Town of 
Sherman 2020 had no appearances. 
 
Motion made to close the 2020 Board of Review made by Chase. 2nd by Kelley. Motion 
passed.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m.  
 
Submitted by: 
 
Ashley Score 
Clerk/Treasurer, 
Town of Sherman 
      


